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Walker Family YMCA Update 
August 11, 2021 
 

Dear YMCA Member, 

We are targeting to reopen three of our Health, Fitness and Aquatics locations on September 15, 
including our Niagara West YMCA in Grimsby, our Niagara Centre YMCA in Welland and our Vale 
Health & Wellness Centre YMCA in Port Colborne. 

At this time, the Walker Family YMCA branch will remain closed as the sale process for this property 
is still underway. Since our last update posted on June 21, we are now working with a viable 
prospective buyer. We expect the real estate transaction process to take us through to Fall 
2021. While we are not planning to reopen the Walker Family YMCA branch with membership plans, 
we will continue to offer a range of Fall 2021 in-person programs at this location. Registration for our 
Walker Family YMCA personal training, group fitness and gravity programming remain open. Please 
check out our schedule and sign-up today! 

In the interim, we are encouraging all community members to complete our Health, Fitness and 
Aquatics Reactivation survey as this will help us plan for how to best serve the needs of our 
community, post the pandemic. Please take time to fill out our survey. 

Thank you, always, for your continued support. We hope to see you at our branches when we re-
open on September 15 

Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 
Steven Chuang 
CEO, YMCA of Niagara 
 


